
Notice of Service Interruption/Area Closure
The University of Western Ontario

Facilities Management
Service Centre  519-661-3304 (ppdhelp@uwo.ca)

Time(s):

Requester:

Supervising Tradesperson: Unit:

Trade Supervisor: Unit:

Contractor:

Coordinator/Project Manager:

Reviewed by Trade Supervisor(s)/Shop(s) Affected:

Principal Occupants:

Approval to Proceed: Approval to Proceed:

Date of Interruption/Closure

Date of Request:

Date:

Phone #

Phone # Date:

Name: Date: Date:

Date:

Reviewed by:

Name: Ext. Date:

Name:

Name:

Name:

Ext.

Ext.

Ext.

Date:

Date:

Date:

Date: Date:

Notes:

Areas/Rooms Affected 
  
Alternate Route/Service:

Description/ 
Reason for Project:

Service to be  
interrupted:

Building(s) 
Affected:

#3 #4

#1 #2

#3 #4

#1 #2

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Signature/ 
Stamp:

Name:

Name:

Print Form

Feb 21, 2014 7:00am to noon

Fred Janzen Feb 14, 2014

Ken Hill

tonda /CH Culliton - Levi Greene

Fred Janzen

+1 (519) 617-2429

+1 (519) 521-2454

Fire Safety

Water will be shut off at valve located outside the east end of the existing music building. New line will be installed 
from the existing valve to new temporary water line inside the existing music building to allow for demolition and 
construction. Contractor will flush water system after work is completed.

Submit by Email

Water system to entire building

Music

Reroute existing water main to suit new construction

Domestic Cold Water Domestic Hot Water

WES Control

Plumber Fitter Shop

Carmen (cbertone@uwo.ca)
Carmen Bertone

Wayne Drummond (ppdwad@uwo.ca)
Received

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Text Box
Feb 21, 7:00 am - 10:00 am
Feb 24, 7:00 am - 11:00 am

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Text Box
Feb 21, 2014 & Feb 24, 2014

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Approved

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Sticky Note
Andy:
I talked with Rob Fournier just now who confirmed that there are no standpipes in the existing music building. 
Given this, there is no impact to fire safety with regards to this water outage.
Fred





